
55563 Princess Anne Visit to Edinburgh - June 2025 

In June 2025 Princess Anne visited Edinburgh to unveil a figurehead: 

https://www.scotsman.com/news/national/princess-royal-unveils-bronze-figurehead-of-late-

queen-at-royal-scots-monument-in-edinburghs-princes-street-gardens-5166210 

How many of your staff were involved in the preparation for this event? 

At what cost? 

Three officers. (One from Public Safety, one from Finance and one from the Lord Provost’s 

office) 

The total additional cost of staff time was £250.88. This excludes the staff time for the Lord 

Provost’s office as preparation for Royal visits forms part of the service area’s roles and 

responsibilities. 

How many staff were involved on the day? 

At what cost? 

Two City Officers in support of the Lord Lieutenant. 

Two Park Rangers to put out barriers, move benches with the pick-up and tidy around the 

memorial (and derig). 

The two City Officers were at no additional cost as this is part of the established remit for 

these posts. 

The cost for the two Park Rangers was £177.12. 

How much did you spend on the figurehead? 

How much did not spend to install the figurehead? 

£0.00. The City of Edinburgh Council did not contribute to the cost of the figurehead or its 

installation. This was funded by the Royal Scots Regimental Association. 
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